
 
 

April 25, 2022 

 

DONATIONS TO THE DISTRICT 
 

 

The District has received the following donations: 

 

1. Dennis Troha donated $2,000 to the Indian Trail High School & Academyôs Baseball program. 

 

2. Brompton Community Partnership donated a basketball hoop to Brompton Academy. The value of 

this donation is $1,108.54.   

 

 

 

Administrative Recommendation 

 

Administration requests the Board of Education approve acceptance of the above-listed gift(s), grant(s) or 

bequest(s) as per Board Policy 1400, to authorize the establishment of appropriate accounts to monitor fiscal 

activity, to amend the budget to reflect this action and to publish the budget change per Wisconsin Statute 

65.90(5)(a). 

 

 

 

Bethany Ormseth, Ed.D. 

Interim Superintendent of Schools 


